YM 2021 LAC Minutes 18th January, 2021.
Present : Anne and Alistair Hall, Michael Short, Patricia Macgregor, Deb Gimpelson.  Regrets, Viola Palmer

Update: We have 4 registrations and Alistair has set up a spreadsheet to record registration information and for extracting relevant information as needed.  Registration form and information sheet are on the website and have been circulated to all clerks.  Also	 sent to the Aotearoa New Zealand Friends Newsletter for the March issue.

1. Actions from last meeting:
· We are able to loan camera, extension cord and stand for Zoom purposes from Settlement
· Notes from YM 2017 also held at El Rancho.  Alistair has extracted useful info and added to LAC Committee page on website
· Up to 4 whiteboards and various tables are available
· There are no wireless mics but there are 2 corded mics.  Can use a corded mic for the YM Clerk table, but will need to hire wireless mic(s).  Michael Short to check with Wellington (Mark Hodson) as to source of wireless mics.  Noted that we need to explore connectivity with the on-site sound system – see more on this below.
· Tea breaks – evening one will be the same as morning and afternoon tea with tea, coffee etc provided and plain biscuits.  This is all included in the package.
· We are able to borrow 65 name tag holders from Settlement.  Patricia can also borrow some.
· Suggestion that we could ask Wellington if we could borrow their “Quaker” banner as used at Summer Gathering

2. Meal and session times
Our venue booking has set times for meals: 
	8 am for breakfast
	12.30 pm for lunch
	5.30 pm dinner
Suggest registration is open from 1 pm on the Preparation day (session starts at 2 pm). Registration open from 12.30pm or 1 pm on the Friday for those arriving for Fri afternoon meetings/YM, check with Lesley how to arrange meetings on Fri afternoon.  Suggest there is a 15 min gap between end of session and times set for lunch and dinner to allow Friends time to get to the dining room.
Alistair to liaise with Lesley about session times and information needed for Docs in Advance.

3. We need a detailed list of what needs doing so we can allocate tasks to people.  
Anne to customise the list used by WMM in 2017.  Note Graham Chapman has kindly offered to be our tech person.

4. JYF attendance  (email from Anna Dunford)
We can offer to accommodate them in the same “unit” and allocate the lounge in that unit for them to use.  We will need to note this for room allocation.  
Patricia to respond to Anna.

5. YM Lecture update
This is progressing.  We have booking for Kauri Hall pencilled in.  
Patricia to keep in touch with QLC.


6. Zoom and technology
We need to make a site visit that could be for all the LAC combined with looking at the technical issues, or Alistair and Graham may need to make a site visit to specifically check various technical requirements around Zoom, microphones, sound system, data projector etc.,  Suggested that we talk further about site visits at our next meeting.  
Alistair to flag for next meeting.

7. Information pack
To be done – will be on the list of things to be done.  WMM 2017 information pack document is a very good start.

8. Display space requirements
Michael Short is happy to be the contact for requests for display space, and will liaise with Quaker Books.  Email contact for people wanting display space is foreshortclerk@inspire.net.nz 
Alistair to advise Lesley for information in YM Clerks letter re display space requirements for YM 2021.

9. Liaison roles sorted so far:
Preparation Day (Jude)   Patricia
Quaker Books		Michael
YM Clerk		Alistair
QLC			Patricia
El Rancho		Deb
Trust Board		Anne

10. Opportunities to serve for people from Kapiti and Palmerston North MM
Transport 			Kapiti
Help people find rooms etc.	Kapiti
Help on Registration Desk	Kapiti
Help with Quaker Lecture	Kapiti & Pnth
Baking for teas/QL		Kapiti & Palmerston North
Helpers for cleanup on Mon	Kapiti 
All to flag with our Meetings that helpers will be needed.

Next meeting : via Zoom Monday 8th February, 2021 at 7 pm.		 



